ASHLYNS SCHOOL



June 2025

Dear Student and Parent/Carer

Results Days 2025

As we approach the end of term, we would like to update you regarding arrangements for results days, and subsequent next steps guidance and advice. We are sure that there will be much to celebrate and that our students' hard work will be recognised.

As previously communicated, results days are scheduled for:

Thursday 14 August 2025 (A level) Thursday 21 August 2025 (GCSE)

Our results days will operate as follows:

Thursday 14 August: A Level results

Results will be available for collection from the Hall from **8.00am until 10.30am** and then available on students' Arbor accounts from 11.00am.

Should you need any advice and guidance regarding university applications, you will be able to make an appointment with Ms Gaches, who will be available between 9.00am and midday. If you wish to utilise the school's facilities to enter the Clearing or Adjustment process through UCAS, you will need to have your UCAS username and password with you. There is additional information about what to do on results day on the Year 13 Google Classroom, and this can also be accessed here.

Thursday 21 August: GCSE results

Results will be available for collection from the Hall from **9.00am until 10.30am** and then available on students' Arbor accounts from 11.00am.

Post results guidance and support is available on results days; please see the <u>procedure</u> for all candidates.

If you are unable to collect your results in person, you may nominate someone to collect them on your behalf. If you wish to do this, the student must email the Exams Manager, Mrs Dolt, at exams@ashlyns.herts.sch.uk, to give permission and detail the name of the person who will be collecting them for you. (Please note we will be unable to issue results to anyone other than the student without receipt of an email from the student).

Chesham Road, Berkhamsted, Hertfordshire HP4 3AH T: 01442 863605 E: admin@ashlyns.herts.sch.uk www.ashlyns.herts.sch.uk

Head Teacher: James Shapland BSc, MSc

Should you need any advice and guidance regarding Sixth Form study, you will be able to make an appointment with Ms Gaches or a member of the Sixth Form Team.

We are looking forward to celebrating with our students on results day, as well as supporting them in their next steps.

Yours sincerely

Mrs R Kingston

Deputy Headteacher

PKingston